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Dear Hawthorne Families, 
 

It is a pleasure to welcome new and returning families to Hawthorne Elementary. I am looking forward to a 

productive partnership with you this year that supports our students’ success and ensures our children’s high 

achievement. With that in mind I wish to congratulate to our kindergarten, first and second grades on their end 

of level test scores for 2016. 
 

Out of all the elementary schools in the district Hawthorne’s kindergarten ranked first in math and second in 

language arts, first grade ranked second in math and language arts and second grade ranked fourth in both. 

These end of level scores include over 150 students in all three of our school’s programs. Collaboration and 

cooperation among teachers contributed to this achievement. Our upper grade classes continued to excel on the 

SAGE tests and we hope to see student growth as well. At this time we celebrate our successes and commit 

ourselves to achieving more. Well done all! 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Marian 
 

PTA 

Thank you to our PTA for their support at Back to School night. We have a small but highly talented PTA 

Board which is sponsoring our yearly fundraiser, “The Hawk Walk”, on September 9th. Students will collect 

donations and walk with their families and friends around Liberty Park. There will be tee shirts for sale on that 

night and prizes for the participants. It is always a delightful evening for everyone.  
 

School Community Council 

The first meeting of Hawthorne’s SCC will be September 6th at 6:00PM in the library. At that time meeting 

dates will be set, new members nominated and elected and a review of the LAND Trust will take place, Thank 

you to Co-chairs Bill and Megan Buhler and council members Kristie Christenson, Jill Drown, Jean Eastham, 

Amber Stewart, Joseph Nielsen, Miroslava Salas and Marian Broadhead for their continued participation on this 

school council. 
 
 

Calendar Events 

Dates to remember: 
 

 Sept 5th – Labor Day – No School 

 Sept 27th and 28th – SEP conferences 

 Sept 29th – School Picture day 

 Sept 30 – No school  

  
 
 
No district employee or student shall be subjected to discrimination in employment or any district program or activity on the basis of age, color, disability, gender, gender identity, genetic 

information, national origin, pregnancy, race, religion, sexual orientation, or veteran status. The district is committed to providing equal access and equal opportunity in its programs, 

services and employment including its policies, complaint processes, program accessibility, district facility use, accommodations and other Equal Employment Opportunity matters. The 

district also provides equal access to district facilities for all youth groups listed in Title 36 of the United States Code, including scouting groups. The following person has been designated to 

handle inquiries and complaints regarding unlawful discrimination, harassment, and retaliation: Whitney Banks, Compliance and Investigations, 440 East 100 South, Salt Lake City, Utah 

84111, (801) 578-8388. You may also contact the Office for Civil Rights, Denver, CO, (303) 844-5695. 


